INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 0062:22 09 February 2022

CIRCULAR
Sub: Traffic Control in the Girls Section

Dear Parents
“Greetings from IIS Dammam”

It is observed that there is traffic congestion in and around the girls school area. Parents have
complained about the difficulty and chaos created due to unorganized traffic management. Parents and
private transport operators are requested to follow the instructions regarding the use of different gates.
Gate No.1: Exclusively for school Buses

Gate No. 3 (Main gate): for parents to drop & pick the children

Gate No. 5: For Out station buses and parents to drop/pick the children

Gate No. 6 & 7 (Back side): for Private vans/coasters etc.

All private vans/coaster dfivers are requested not to park or drop the children in the middle of the road
as this disturbs the movement of other vehicles.

The dispérsal of girls section is 10 minutes earlier than the boys section. The private coaster drivers
can take care to pick the girls first.

Students are also advised to wait at the gates from where they are to be picked up and not to move
around or wait at other gates.

All students, parents and private van drivers are requested to cooperate with this measure and to strictly

comply with the above.

-

MAHENAZ FARID
Principal (Interim)




